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Thursday 16th June 2016

Dear Parents & Carers

Monday 13th to Thursday 16th June
Class Title Details

All
Sprites The Big Friendly Read Summer Reading

Phoenix The Big Friendly Read Summer Reading
Year 2 Games at Dr Challoner

Pegasus The Big Friendly Read Summer Reading

Griffin

Puberty talk with school Nurse
Buckinghamshire Secondary Transfer Test
Familiarization booklet 2017 entry (Year 5
only)
Moving Up to Secondary School (Year 5
only)
Transfer Test Presentation (Year 5 only)

Please check the website if you have not received any of the above.

Highlights of the Week
 The children celebrated the start of the Euros in assembly
 Some Year 6 children completed their Bikeability course

Attendance
Well done to Griffin and Sprite for achieving the best attendance last
week.

Target = 96% 

Sprite: 99.3%  Phoenix: 97.2%  Pegasus: 97.4%  Griffin: 99.3% 

Stars of the Week Y1: Harry Hargan Y3: James Hill Y5: Dan McGee

Sprite: Elena Adams Y2: George Clack Y4: Isabella Esposito Y6: Ashlee Harris

Maths Whizzer: Beatrice Dawes

Bronze Star Point Certificates
Wenessa Arari Dawid Biziuk Adam Coleman Isabella Esposito
Megan Moulster Isabella Rolnick
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URGENT ADVICE RE PARENTPAY PAYMENTS

On Wednesday 8th June ParentPay changed the way you can pay for items. They have introduced a
‘My Account’ facility whereby you can now top up a ‘holding account’ and then allocate funds from
this to pay for items including school meals.

Chenies School currently only uses ParentPay for school meals however we do envisage expanding
our ParentPay usage to cover school trips. Parents should find the 'My Account' facility useful to help
manage multiple payments across multiple children and schools.

Please find attached the 'My Account - Quick Guide', issued by ParentPay, and a video
link https://youtu.be/D5hetAD8pUc to assist. If you have topped up your child’s school meal account
since the 8th June the funds may well be sitting in the ‘holding account’ therefore you need to log
back into ParentPay and allocate the funds to their school meal account.

Please note we cannot see your ‘My Account’ balance only the balance on specific items e.g. Dinner
Money.

In addition, due to changes to the ParentPay transaction charges, it is no longer necessary for the
school to have a minimum payment of £20 for school meals; therefore the
minimum transaction charge for Dinner Money has been removed. There is, however, a minimum
top-up amount for 'My Account' of £2, which is set by Parent Pay.

If you experience any problems please do not hesitate to contact me.

Mrs Critchlow
Bursar

Music Assembly
If you would like to take part in our music assembly on Thursday 30th June. Please give Mrs Board
the piece of music and the instrument you wish to play by Friday 24th June.  All parents and carers
are invited to join us for the assembly, it will begin in the School Hall at 9am.

Thank you
We would like to say a huge thank you to Mr Hill for repairing the Sprite learning shed and
Mr Simpson for putting fencing up on our gate at the back of the field.  It has made a big difference
to our outside environment.

Dates for next week:
Saturday 18th June: Little Chalfont Village Day
Monday 20th June: Pegasus Memory Day at RHL

Yours sincerely
Hannah Burnett & Kay Gobby
Co-Headteachers

Check out our website for additional photos of the things we have been up to.
www.chenies.bucks.sch.uk


